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Bell Mar Neighborhood Shopping Plaza Celebrates Groundbreaking
SURPRISE, ARIZONA  February 9th, 2007  The ground breaking of Bell Mar Neighborhood Shopping Plaza was celebrated by Real Estate Developers, Arizona Property Management, LLC, Simmons Construction Company and TAG Commercial leasing brokerage on February 7, 2007 in Surprise, Arizona.  

Speakers included Gary Arnold, managing member of Arizona Property Management and City of Surprise Council members, Martha Beil, Gary “Doc” Sullivan and Danny Arismendez . 

“This uniquely designed center is strategically located at the eastern entry into the city of Surprise on Bell Road, one of the most trafficked passageways in the state of Arizona” states Gary Arnold.  Arnold says, “We are excited to have the support of the City of Surprise and happy to bring Simmons Construction Company on board as our chosen General Contractor on this exciting project”.      

Todd Simmons, CEO of Simmons Construction Company says, “We are glad to be working with Gary Arnold and his team and feel that Bell Mar will help the City of Surprise compete with other cities in the valley for retail dollars.”  

The future 72,000 square foot retail center and office complex, located at the northeast corner of Bell Road and Avenue of the Arts, will feature two elegant-casual dining restaurants, high-end specialty shops and 18,000 sq ft of professional offices. 

Surprise is the sixth fastest growing city in the United States with a current population of over 100,000.  Economists project it will be the third largest city in the State of Arizona.  

For leasing information on Bell Mar, please call TAG Commercial at 602.230.8111.

Since 1988, Simmons Construction Company has been successful in the luxury custom home market and since 1994, has been a steadily growing company in the commercial sector.  For more information, please visit www.simmonscc.com  or  call  Bridget Zeuner  at   602.953.5050.
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